
 

Annual Report - WSF # 5321 

Water Quality Assessment for the period (grant selection – 12/31/2021). 

• Project progress. 

o A contract with USGS was approved on 12/22/2021 to provide the services identified 
in the application work plan. 

o There were no project expenses paid and no claims made to the WSF during this 
period.  

• Project related activities planned for the coming year. 

o Project field work has been initiated during the first quarter of 2022. 

o Field work and progress meetings will be ongoing throughout 2022.   

• Forecasted or projected (estimated) cash flow for remainder of the project.   

WSF 5321 - Understanding Arsenic Trends in the Lower Platte River and 
the Surface Water Contribution to the City of Lincoln Water System Groundwater 

Wells 
Estimated Cash Flow 

(Cash flows are approximate) 

Jan – Dec 
2022 

Jan – Dec 
2023 

Jan – Dec 
2024 

$130,000 $130,000 $90,000 

Notes: 
1. Project cashflow includes total expenses from both project sponsors (USGS 

and City of Lincoln matching funds) and WSF 
 

 

• Reassessment of the likelihood that benefits projected in the application will be 
realized and, for the final report, a description of benefits realized or reasonably 
expected to be realized as compared to those stated in their application. 

There have been no changes made or forecasted as to reducing benefits anticipated 
and documented in the original application during this report period.   

 


